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West Perry High School Fly In

On May 26th The West Perry High School will dedicate it's memorial to the Vietham War. VVA
542 working with the school will fly in in a UH-1 Huey and participate in the program. All chapter
members are welcome to be there. We will provide our members to interact with the students to
educate them on the Vietnam War. As we did with Bishop McDevitt and Harrisburg High School,
we will sponsor an essay contest with a prize of $250 to the student with the winning essay on

the Vietnam War.




